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Senator Raggio, Chairman
Senate Finance Committee
401 South Carson Street
Carson City, Nevada 89701

March 6, 2003

Marcus Hodges
1220 Lander Street
Reno, Nevada 89509

Dear Senator Raggio,

As a clarification, while speaking in front of the Senate Finance Committee on March 3,
2003, I was acting as a private citizen, not as a representative of the Nevada Attorney
General’s Office. I spoke in support of SB 45, the proposed legislative change to allow
Police/Fire Retirement for any Peace Office as defined under NRS 289. Irespectfully
request for this letter to be added to the official record so as not to cause any confusion

with my testimony.

Simcerely,
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